From: Freund, Delon D. [mailto:Delon.Freund@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 1:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Post Meeting Reprt

Steve,

 

     I attended the yearly Airborne Law Enforcement Association (ALEA) Board of Directors meeting 04 - 08 January 2016 in Savannah, Georgia. Officer/Pilot Delon Freund #8976 is the Director of the Midwest Region.  ALEA requires all board members to attend all board member meetings. It was the Board of Director's Meeting conducted under Robert's Rules reviewing all aspects of Association business, policies, and procedures.
    ALEA incurred all costs, including travel, lodging, and other fees.

 
Officer Delon Freund
Chief Flight Instructor
Helicopter Unit
Chicago Police Department

